
OFFICIAL#

Northern Energy Ltd are consulting on the proposal to relocate their main 
headquarters, including the entire oil and gas distribution business onto an

existing 6 acre piece of open farmland between 
Arkendale and Marton cum Grafton.

This new office, distribution and oil and gas storage facility will be used to 
serve as far away as 

East Anglia and Southern Scotland.

We ask all residents to please look at the plans and make your thoughts 
known at the earliest opportunity.

The consultation documents can be found at:

https://www.elgplanning.co.uk/consultation/northern-energy-marton-cum-
grafton

Key issues you may wish to consider:
-Proximity to local residents of a high risk site

- 200 additional vehicle movements per day including LGV's on the A168
- Further industrialisation of the A168 Corridor

-Loss of good quality agricultural land
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